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Please see below for some informational items and reminders:

School Council Meeting:

We have a scheduled meeting Monday, November 13th at Governor Simcoe. Start time for these meetings is
typically 6:00 pm, however, our guidance counsellor will be presenting a parent information session for grades
9 & 10 parents/guardians the same evening. Therefore, we will start the school council meeting at 5:30 p.m.
to go over the informational items, and then have the guidance presentation start at 6:00 p.m.

Informational items that we have on the school council agenda include:

Midterm report cards

Literacy Test

Grade 8 Open House

Final Culminating Tasks/Exams

Student Council updates

If you would like other informational items added to this list, please email me back. If you have any questions
about school council items that do not get addressed Monday evening, you can contact me at a later time to
discuss.

Parent Information Session for Grades 9 & 10:

Governor Simcoe Secondary School is offering an information session to Grade 9 and Grade 10
parents/guardians who are looking to learn more about high school overall, including diploma requirements,
course selection process for next year's courses, and a brief overview of post-secondary pathways.

This session is open to parents/guardians of Grade 9 and Grade 10 Governor Simcoe students and will take
place in the evening on Monday, November 13 in the Governor Simcoe school library, starting at 6:00 pm.

If you haven’t done so previously, please fill out the following form so that we can plan accordingly:

Grade 9 and 10 Parent/Guardian Information Session



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXTzhN_hY8MUntu6U6pgQCK2MUEfMSLAZK-Xi5IyJpiVU_Ew/viewform

2022-2023 Yearbooks:

Thursday, November 9th, the 2022-2023 Yearbook will be distributed to students who purchased them last
year. This will be done during period 3. If any students are absent, or have coop, they can pick up their
Yearbook from the guidance office starting Friday, November 10th.

We will also be sending out an email to 2023 graduates to let them know their copy is ready for pick-up. Family
members of 2023 graduates are also welcome to retrieve 2022-2023 yearbooks through the guidance office.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Teri Thompson



